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Penwortham School Parent Teacher Association (the PTA) is an active part of the school life, organising events throughout the year to help raise money which is put towards enhancing and improving the school's equipment and resources. This Stop Press is a newsletter outlining all the events we have going on. Unless otherwise stated all proceeds from these events go to our School. The PTA is registered with the Charity Commission as 1124911.
	HAVE YOU JOINED CLASSLIST YET? GET INVOLVED! 


We are aiming to cut down the number of Stop Presses we send out (so much paper!) by sending out information to parents on Classlist instead. It can also help us to recruit volunteers for events, as well as reunite people with lost cake tins and help parents to communicate with each other - to set up coffee mornings, play dates or a night out perhaps. The school itself is also looking into using it for sending out information - for instance, by ... letting parents know when there's a new copy of The Globe on the website.
It's free to register and you can control what information other people can see. And hopefully we can start to save a few trees...
Simply search under the name of our school and request to join: https://classlist.com/
	JOING THE 100 CLUB TODAY FOR THE CHANCE TO WIN


Join our 100 Club today and you could be our first winner when we make the draw on Thursday 19th October.  

Welcome to our 100 Club - a great way for you to support us whilst having a flutter.

Here's how it works....

You sign up for the year (paying either monthly or a one off payment) and you will be allocated a membership number.  These numbers will be put into a monthly draw and three winners will be drawn. You can now pay online via the PTA website.
1st prize is 20% of the monthly income, 2nd prize is 10% of the monthly income and 3rd prize is 5% of the monthly income. If we manage to get our full 100 members then 1st prize would be £40, 2nd prize £20 and 3rd prize £10.  The remaining £130 will be added to the PTA fundraising total.

For more information, please head to the https://www.pta-events.co.uk/penwortham/ and follow the link.

	NEXT CAKE SALE


The next Cake Sale will be on Thursday 19th October after school in KS1 and KS2 playgrounds. Year One parents, it’s your turn to lead the way so please step forward and offer to man the stalls and/or bake or donate cakes. All year groups are welcome to donate cakes, either bought or homemade but no nuts please. You can bring them to the school office at drop-off, or bring them direct to the stalls at pick-up. Cakes will then be on sale as soon as the children come out of school. The last cake sale made a whopping £220 - let’s beat it.
	THE WINTER FAIR: 2ND DECEMBER


It’s never too early to start talking about the Winter Fair. Lots of help is needed and there are many ways to get involved. This is our biggest fundraiser of the year and a really lovely family event. If you would like a stall at the Winter Fair, get in contact with Anastasia Congdon via Classlist. Also, we are looking for someone (or a group of people) to organise and find prizes for the Raffle and the Tombola in the lead up to the Winter Fair. If you think you can help out in any way, please get in touch at: penworthampta@yahoo.co.uk
	VOLUNTEERS WANTED


Lots of people ask if there's any other ways they can help the PTA. Well, here's a couple great things you can do if have an hour or two to spare each week:

Firstly, the school would love some more reading volunteers - parents or carers willing to help children with their reading. Quite a few parents have started but it would be great to have someone for each child that needs a bit of help. The evidence shows that it can make a real difference - children have an increased enjoyment of reading, an increase in confidence and an improved attitude to reading. If you can help, please get in touch with Alisi Mekatoa through Classlist.
Or maybe you might be able to help out at one of the school’s superb after school clubs? We’re looking for a few pairs of extra hands to run some of the amazing activities (Chess Club, Debating Group, Art Club) put on for the kids after the school bell’s rung for the day. If you would like to run one on your own - or as a team with some friends - get in touch:  penworthampta@yahoo.co.uk
	SAVE THE DATES!


We are in the process of confirming the following dates but pencil them in your diary...

Winter Fair - 2 December 
Parents’ Disco - 2 December (evening)
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